
Subject: Wiggins Bay Villas- Gutter Repair Schedule 

To Wiggins Bay Villa Residents 

Bonness will be starting valley gutter repairs on January 20th. During repairs 
Owners located at 712, 714, 718, 798, 802, 804, 808 may not have access to their 
driveways during this period.  Please plan accordingly. 

Thank you.  

 

 

January 19, 2021 

 

 


